
24.12. Hearing Notice   

Town of Colebrook 

Notice of Public Informational Hearing 
 

 

 

The Board of Selectmen and the Board of Finance of the Town of Colebrook, Connecticut, 

hereby notifies all electors and citizens entitled to vote at town meetings in the Town of 

Colebrook that the joint Boards will hold a public informational hearing on the proposed 

Wind Colebrook South Tax Stabilization Agreement on Monday, November 25, 2024, at 

7:00 p.m. in the Colebrook Town Hall Meeting Room, 2nd floor, 562 Colebrook Road.  At 

that meeting, the proposed Tax Stabilization Agreement will be presented.  The Boards of 

Selectmen and Finance encourage residents, and other interested individuals to take this 

opportunity to learn about and discuss the proposed agreement.   

 

Dated at Colebrook, Connecticut, this 12th day of November, 2024. 

 

Bradley N, Bremer 

First Selectman and  

Duncan Wilber 

Chairman Board of Finance 


